

September 1, 2011

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your invitation to attend the Taiwan-Florida Higher Education Conference. Regrettably, I cannot join you on this special occasion, but I am grateful for the opportunity to welcome you to Orlando and express my gratitude for your hard work and dedication to the education of our children.

By connecting with each other to enhance education policies throughout Taiwan and Florida, you are encouraging practices that will allow our children to explore new opportunities and engage in new experiences. Your dedication to developing these effective strategies will help to ensure that our children receive the skills they need in order to become leaders of tomorrow.

On behalf of the residents of Florida, thank you for your passion and commitment to educating our children, and best wishes in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Marco Rubio

United States Senator